






&QA
Questions from 
the community 
surrounding  
Candlestick Point 
State Recreation 
Area about the 
ongoing restoration 
project.

Q. Candlestick Point State Recreation Area is slated for 
closure in 2012. Will this impact the Restoration Project?

Q. What specific public safety measures will be taken during 
the first construction phase of the wetlands restoration?  

Have a question about the Yosemite Slough restoration project? Please email it to 
yosemite@calparks.org and we will answer it in the next issue of Slough News, 
published quarterly. For more information on the restoration project, please visit 
calparks.org/Candlestick.

A community newsletter for 
the Yosemite Slough Wetlands 
Restoration Project

A. State Parks intends to implement construction as scheduled – the project has been 
in the planning stages for almost nine years.  Development of this segment of the 
park was a key element of the 1987 CPSRA General Plan and continues to be so in 
the 2011 revised plan.  Multiple project funders and community stakeholders have 
already committed to the long term success of the project.   Most importantly, the 
Yosemite Slough Wetlands Restoration meets an environmental justice promise that 
was made to the community.   

A. The project site will be fenced off and closed to the public for approximately 24 
months. In compliance with the Bay Area Air Quality Management District rules and 
regulations, short term air pollutant emissions from construction activities will be less 
than significant. The project is required to conduct regular dust monitoring during 
earth moving activity. In addition, a Soil Handling and Materials Management 
Plan and, Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan, approved by the Regional Water 
Quality Control Board, will also be implemented and closely monitored.  
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